
No.6-33/2017-IC-SG Hackathon 

Government of India 


Ministry of Communications 

Department of Telecommunications 


IC Division 


**** 
1209, Sanchar Bhawan, New Delhi 

Dated the 30th March, 2020 

Subject: Extension of last date for receipt of Applications for SG Hackathon 

The Department of Telecommunications had announced a 'SG Hackathon' 

on 21st February 2020 in association with MeitY, Niti Aayog, Startup Ind ia, MSME, 

COAi, llTs/lllTs and other stakeholders to identify and promote SG products and 

solutions relevant to India. The dead line for submission of applications with SG 

workable products and solutions was 31st March 2020. 

Keeping in view the present COVID 19 situation where most of the 

institutions and industry are closed, the dead line for submission of SG Hackathon 

applications is extended up to 30th April 2020. 

(Rajesh K mar Pathak)1.u{], 
Deputy Director General (IC) 

To 
All concerned participants 
Ministry/Departments/Industry Associations 
COAl/IMC/MeitY Startup Hub/Startup India 
AICTE/lndustry and Academic institutions 

With the request to bring this to the notice of perspective applicants 
and also for hosting on their websites. 


